



Newsletter



COMING UP...

Father's Day Gift Room

On Wednesday 7th & Thursday 8th June the children will be able to come and pick a present that is either £2 or £5 in value per present, they will then wrap it and bring it home to surprise Dad on Father's Day.

As before all donations are to be made via bank transfer to The Friends account or sent into the Office in a named envelope.

Only those who have donated will be able to take part.

Sports Day & Family Picnic

On Tuesday 13th June at 10am the children will be taking part in there sports day.

There will be an mc commentating the event, a sweet stall, tombola and raffle.

Please bring a blanket and a picnic to enjoy after the races (no alcohol permitted).

CAN YOU HELP?

If you have any unwanted gifts at home that would be suitable for a Dad/ Grandad, then please send them into school by Monday 5th June 2023.

Thank you for your support

REMINDERS

Can you spare any time, no matter how small to help out at events?

Come and join our friendly team of helpers!



www.matchinggreenprimaryschool.com